
 

Newsletter 

Week 27                                                                                          Friday 10th May 

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATs begin  

Tuesday 14th May Music lessons: Keyboard and Woodwind 

After School: Cricket  

Wednesday 15th May Music lessons: Violin 

After School: Mad Science 

Thursday 16th May Music lessons: Guitar 

After School: Athletics and Beatlets 

Friday 17th May swimming lessons Class 4 

Year 6 Pennine schools trip to the cinema 

Our School’s Got Talent semi-finals 

 

Stars of the Week  

Arron Clarke, Isaac Coyle, Neve 

Prince, Ruby Whittaker, Emma 

Cooper, Freya Green, Jared Cocker-

Finnell, Zachary Power, Abigail 

Speed, Isabelle Lloyd, Hanna Kuka 

and Teddy Long 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Attendance Trophy 

This week’s winners are Class 5 with 99.37% attendance. 

Class 1– 98.28% 

Class 2 – 99.29% 

Class 3 – 98.39% 

Class 4 – 93.33% 

Average class attendance this week is 97.7% 

Attendance is a collective responsibility. Parents have a statutory duty to ensure that their children 

are attending school regularly. 

FRoST 

 

 

Come and join us for our P.T.A. afternoon tea on Wednesday 22nd May. There will be two 

sessions; 2.00pm-3.00pm and 3.30pm-4.30pm. (A ticket will give access to one of the 

sessions). 

 

Letters have been sent home and tickets can be bought by returning the reply slip or 

directly from the school office. Tickets need to be paid for in cash, upfront. Tickets cost 

£3.00 per adult and £2.00 per child. 

 

The deadline to purchase tickets is Wednesday 15th May so that the volunteers can plan a 

wonderful afternoon for everyone. Please note that tickets will NOT be available after this 

date. 

                                                            

 

 

 



Park Run 

 

Don’t forget that there is a junior park run every Sunday at Milnrow Park from 9.00am. You 

can register for the park run at parkrun.com. The event is for 4-14 year olds – but adults can 

run too. 

  

Sports 

Congratulations to the Rounders Team, who secured a place at the Rochdale Sports 

Games Partnership Finals to be held later on this term. This is the second finals event a sports 

team from our school has reached this year. Well done to all of those involved. 

 

 

Year 6 SATs Tests 

All of the year 6 children are expected to sit their end of Key Stage 2 statutory tests next 

week. They will sit tests every day from Monday until Thursday (inclusive). The children (year 

6 only) are able to come into school from 8.30am for breakfast and to settle any nerves. 

Please contact school at the earliest opportunity if there is a problem with your child 

attending school on any day whilst the tests are running. 

 

Dinner Orders 

Please remember to order school dinners for next week by midnight on Sunday. Thank you. 

 

 


